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Lisa Kennedy

From: Gordon Clark <Gordon.Clark@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 25 February 2020 1:34 PM
To: Lisa Kennedy
Subject: HPE CM: RE: Badgee Deferred Area planning proposal (PP_2014_SHOAL_001_02)

Record Number: DOC2020/0180018

Lisa 
Was discussed at the Liaison Meeting at the end of last year. Was noted that Advisian are 
underway with the required water cycle assessment work – this should be finalised shortly. Was 
also noted that proponents were looking at a new or revised PP. 
 
Essentially the delay on this one was created by the proponents focussing on obtaining the 
subdivision consent for the Badgee URA – this has now been obtained. They have now shifted 
their focus back onto resolving the two deferred areas with Council through the PP. 
 
Gordon  
 
 
 

From: Lisa Kennedy <Lisa.Kennedy@planning.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 25 February 2020 12:39 PM 
To: Gordon Clark <Gordon.Clark@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au> 
Cc: Kerrie Mackey <Kerrie.Mackey@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: Badgee Deferred Area planning proposal (PP_2014_SHOAL_001_02) 
 
Do you have any details as to why the proposal hasn’t bee completed yet and what is to happen in the next 12 
months to finalise it. Lisa 
 

From: Gordon Clark <Gordon.Clark@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 25 February 2020 12:32 PM 
To: Lisa Kennedy <Lisa.Kennedy@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Cc: Kerrie Mackey <Kerrie.Mackey@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: Badgee Deferred Area planning proposal (PP_2014_SHOAL_001_02) 
 
Lisa, 
Yes, in Eric’s absence, we will need a further extension for this one as well. 
 
Gordon  
 

From: Lisa Kennedy <Lisa.Kennedy@planning.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 25 February 2020 12:07 PM 
To: Kerrie Mackey <Kerrie.Mackey@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au>; Gordon Clark 
<Gordon.Clark@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Badgee Deferred Area planning proposal (PP_2014_SHOAL_001_02) 
 
Hi Gordon and Kerrie 
 
Just noticed that the Gateway Determination for Badgee Deferred Area planning proposal 
(PP_2014_SHOAL_001_02) expires on 4 March 2020. 
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In Eric’s absence, will you be seeking an extension to continue with the proposal? 
 
Thanks Lisa 
 
 
Lisa Kennedy 
Planner, Southern Region 
 
Local and Regional Planning | Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
T 4247 1827  |  E lisa.kennedy@planning.nsw.gov.au 
84 Crown St, Wollongong NSW 2500 | PO Box 5475, Wollongong NSW 2520 
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au 

 

The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the traditional 
custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our 
work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and 
economically. 

 
 
 
 
 
This message may contain both confidential and privileged information intended only 
for the addressee named above. 
If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately then 
destroy the original message. 
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